
GREATER NEW BEDFORD TRACK CLUB, INC. 
P.O. Box 1209, New Bedford, MA 02741 

www.RunGNBTC.com 
Eric Tavares President Nicole Proulx, Vice President 
Anna Cardoza, Treasurer Molly McCarthy, Secretary 
Rick Racine, Spooky Spooner Race Director Brian Ayotte,, Membership Director
gnbtcspookyspooner@gmail.com 
RE: Sponsorship Request 
40​th​ Annual Spooky 5K /Spooner 10K Race 
October 14, 2018 
 
Dear Sponsor,  
 
The Greater New Bedford Track Club is an all-volunteer organization that supports the fitness activities of 
runners and walkers of all ages and abilities in the New Bedford area and well beyond. The GNBTC is truly a 
valuable resource for the running community at large. 
 
Each October the GNBTC hosts a family-friendly race event entitled The Spooky 5K/Spooner 10K. Racers are 
encouraged to wear costumes, children participate in a Fun Run and all finishers receive a medal. Competitive 
runners enjoy the USATF certified course, which winds through the streets of New Bedford. 
 
Proceeds of past Spooky 5K/Spooner 10K events have gone to funding track club initiatives, including a Youth 
Mile that invites local students to participate, for free, in a day of running and fitness. Additionally, proceeds of 
the Spooky 5K/Spooner 10K subsidize track club training, education and operation. 
 
This year, we are reaching out to ask if you would consider sponsoring this signature GNBTC event and help to 
guarantee the continued success of this well-loved local race. Your sponsorship offsets the considerable costs of 
putting on a race that attracts up to 625 registered runners. 
 
Sponsorship Levels 

● $200 – ​your business name will be listed on the t-shirt. Your business logo will be featured on the 
GNBTC website, Facebook page, and Event sponsorship board. 

● Other-- ​All other contributions will be recognized on our website and sponsorship board. 

The Greater New Bedford Track Club is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization and all sponsorships and donations 
are tax deductable. A Tax ID# will be provided for your records. 
 
Thank you so much for considering our organization. 
 
Our appreciation, 
 
The GNBTC Executive Board 

 

 



 

 

Please respond by September 17, 2018 

 

Company:________________________________________________________________________ 
 
  

Website:_________________________________________________________________________ 
                                                                ​ ​(as it should appear on all materials) 

 

Contact:______________________________________ Phone:_____________________________ 

 

 

E-mail:__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

             $200 – ​your business name will be listed on the t-shirt. Your business logo 
will be featured on the GNBTC website, Facebook page, and Event sponsorship 
board. 

               Other-- ​All other contributions will be recognized on our website and 
sponsorship board. 

 

  

Email business logo and questions to Race Director  

Richard Racine gnbtcspookyspooner@gmail.com 

             Thank You! 

Sponsorship Form/ GNBTC 2018 Spooky 5K/Spooner 10K Race 
Please Send Form and Contribution to: 

Greater New Bedford Track Club (GNBTC) 
P.O. Box 1209 

New Bedford, MA 02741 
  


